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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 

Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

Biohazard Waste Disposal 
RFP 2025-1200-0283 

Amendment #2 

April 10, 2025 

This amendment is being issued to extend the deadline for receipt of proposals, provide an updated 

cost proposal, update the language of the RFP, and to answer questions received.  

 

Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 

Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions referenced in this 

amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the same. 

 

 

Jason Monkelien   

Procurement Specialist 3                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 

Phone:   (907) 269-5582 

Email:   jason.monkelien@alaksa.gov  

                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 

 

   

                                                 DATE 

   

   

Changes to the RFP: 
 

Change 1: Deadline for submission of proposals has been extended to April 14, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. AKST. 

  

 

Change 2: Provide updated cost proposal. Attachment 1 – Cost Proposal – A2 Update must be used in response 

to this solicitation in order to be considered responsive. 
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Change 3: In Section 1.04 Prior Experience, remove “Have a minimum of 10 years of experience in the disposal of 

biohazard medical waste.” and replace with: “Receive a minimum score of 85% or higher on the last two state 

inspections. Contractors must evidence of the last two state inspection scores with their proposal in order to be 

considered responsive. If requested by the procurement officer, additional documentation must be provided 

within five days of the request.” 

  

 

  

Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 

Question 1: Section 2.04 Deliverables, A Crime Lab representative must sign and date receipts indicating the 

amount of waste picked up and a copy is to be left with that person at the facility. Would an 

electronic copy emailed suffice.   

 

Answer: Yes, an electronic copy emailed would be accepted.  

               

 

Question 2: Are cardboard boxes required or will poly containers with lids both meet the standards defined in the 

RFP? 

 

Answer: Either cardboard boxes or poly containers with lids are acceptable.  

               

 

Question 3: Do you require cardboard boxes in the same size or one of a different size if it meets the volume 

needs?    

 

Answer: Any size cardboard box would be accepted as long as it meets the volume needs.  

               

 

 


